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No. 656. r 
T H E EMERGENCY POWERS (PUBLIC SAFETY AND ORDER) 

REGULATIONS, 1955 TO (No. 8)/i956. 

REVOCATION OF ORDER MADE UNDER REGULATION 39. 

Whereas by Order made under Regulation Y9 and published under 
Notification No. 451 in Supplement No. 3 to the Gazette of the 30th May, 
1956, I, the Commissioner of Paphos, had ordered that the premises known 
as the Paphos Bishopric at Ktima be closed and remain closed until the 
revocation of the said order : 

Now, in exercise of the powers vested in me by Regulation 69 of the 
Emergency Powers (Public Safety and Order) Regulations, 1955 to (No. 8) 
1956, and every other power thereunto enabling, I, Omer Faik Muftizade, 
the Commissioner of Paphos, hereby revoke the aforesaid order without 
prejudice to anything done or left undone thereunder. 

Made this 26th day of June, 1956. 

O. F. MUFTIZADE, 
Commissioner of Paphos. 

N o . 657. T H E CURFEWS LAWS, 1955. 
LAWS 17 AND 47 OF 1955. 

ORDER MADE UNDER SECTION 2. 

In exercise of the powers vested in the Governor by section 2 of the 
Curfews Laws, 1955, and delegated to me under section 2A of the said Laws 
by Notification No. 618 published in Supplement No. 3 to the Gazette of the 
13th October, 1955, I do hereby order as follows :— 

1. This Order may be cited as the Curfews (Nicosia District No. 25) 
Order, 1956. 

2. No person within the area prescribed in the First Schedule hereto 
shall be out of doors between the hours prescribed in the Second Schedule 
hereto except under the authority of a written permit granted by the 
Commissioner of Nicosia or the Assistant Commissioner of Police in charge 
of the area : 

Provided that this Order shall not apply to any member of the Executive 
Council, Her Majesty's Forces, or the Cyprus Police Force. 

This Order shall come into force on the 3rd day of July, 1956. 

FIRST SCHEDULE. 
The area of Neapolis, Nicosia, bounded by Tepelini Street, Serrae Street, 

Christos Christodoulides Street and Trakhonas Street, together with the 
area of Dhistomon Street, Ayios Saranda Street and Stromnitsa Street 
and all houses on either side of these three last named streets. 

SECOND SCHEDULE. 

From 03.00 hrs. on 3rd July, 1956, until further notice. 

Ordered this 2nd day of July, 1956. 

R. Ν. K. BERESFORD, 
Commissioner of Nicosia, 


